August 7, 2021
Representative S. Rodriguez
Member of the Assembly Committee on Health 
State Capitol, 4 West 
Madison, 53708

Dear Representative Rodriguez, 

I am contacting you to say thank you for your co-sponsorship of AB 396, the APRN Modernization Act.  This legislation is important to me and my patients. Explain why. As a registered nurse I know that you are aware of value that APRNs bring to health care which is accessible, affordable, safe and high quality. Wisconsin is in need of more health care providers that can practice to the full extent of their license. AB 396 will accomplish this for APRN practice. I ask that you encourage your colleagues to support this important piece of legislation.

Thank you again for your support. 
Sincerely

Your name
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